
 

 

 

 

 
  

 

      Thursday 28th May 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please find attached a PDF quick reference guide for returning to school and 

what it will look like. 

 

Please note that ALL ARRANGEMENTS are subject to change in line with 

DFE, LEAD Academy Trust and Teacher Union instructions and advice. 

 

We will let you know of any changes to arrangements as soon as we are able. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

  

 

 

Mrs. C Hurst BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH NLE  

Headteacher      


